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26 Oct 2021 

 
Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : PAASCU Level III: SOSE, SOSS, SOH 
 
 
I am pleased to inform the University Community that the Federation of Accrediting 
Agencies of the Philippines (FAAP), granted Level III status to our School of 
Humanities, School of Social Sciences, and School of Science and Engineering. This 
status as accredited by the Philippine Accrediting Association of Schools, Colleges and 
Universities (PAASCU) was approved during FAAP’s Board meeting on 28 September 
2021 and is valid until November 2025.  
 
On behalf of Ateneo de Manila University, I congratulate the Loyola Schools for this 
achievement and thank all those who have worked hard in preparing for this 
accreditation. 
 
Ad majorem Dei gloriam!  
 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 


